
 Please pray for the church 
of the week: Christian Life 
Centre 

 

Note: If you have a prayer 

request/praise item you 

would like to include in the 

bulletin, please contact the 

church office with the details 

you would like to have 

shared.             

The Elders board is excited to 
announce that Dave Braun 
has been approved as Elder. 
Both Dave Braun & Darryl 
Peters will be affirmed in their 
positions as Elder at the AGM 
that is being planned for Sep-
tember 14. 
 
We are looking for people 
who are willing to give rides 
to church for seniors and           
others in need. Please contact 
the church office if you are 
available.  

Looking for something to 
read? We have a library              
located downstairs with             
fiction & non-fiction books, 
adult - children, as well as a 
number of movies. Please 
come check out the library 
during office hours. 
 
We are looking for                        

volunteers to mow the 
church lawns between now 
and September. Contact the 
church office or sign up at 
the Welcome Centre.                        

Pray for - KJ Prayer Needs 

Church Family News 

July 26, 2020 

North Peace MB Church 

Today 
• 8:00am, 9:45am & 11:30am: 

Pastor Andrew 

• 8:00am: Baptism &                   
Membership - Kevin Jenkins, 
Membership - Cassie Jenkins 

• 9:45am - Livestream 

www.npmbchurch.com or go 

to North Peace MB Facebook 

page, YouTube or Vimeo 

• 6:00pm : Streamed Service - 

no registration required - 

first come basis 

 

This Week 

SUNDAY  

• 8:00am, 9:45am & 11:30am - 

Pastor Andrew (Last Names 

A-J- must register online or 

call the church office)  

• 9:45am - Live Stream (for 

those at home) 

• 6:00pm - Streamed Service - 

no registration required 

 

Coming Events 

Aug. 1 - 10:00am Bridal Shower 

for Elise Bentley (Fiancé of Phil 

Peachey) - Please RSVP to 

Dayna Hagen @ 250-329-7508 

WELCOME TO 

Church Office: 250-785-3869 ◊ 

10816 - 106 St. ◊  Fort St. John, BC 
V1J 5V2 

Web Page: 
www.npmbchurch.com   

E-mail Address:                                  
office@npmbchurch.com  

Office Hours:                                        
Mon.-Thurs. ◊  9:00am - 3:00pm 

PRAYER CHAIN: 

 * Janet - 250-785-3605                     

 *Alice - 250-785-3301                                                                                                  

Unfortunately there is no 
longer a lawn mower             
available.  
 
The Rock of Ages Bible 
Camp will be running Day 
Camps this summer.             
Pamphlets with more              
information can be found on 
the Coming Events Bulletin 
board in the foyer.  

“We exist to glorify God and make disciples of  Jesus Christ.” 

I am currently still here in FSJ. 
As a Canadian, I can go back 
but I am waiting for my             
co-workers to be able to             
return. There is hope that I 
will be able to return this  
summer. Please pray for         
patience and persistence at the 
same time. Please pray for my 
co-workers who are faced with 
their own challenges such as 
passports for their children 
and being stuck in the US  
because it is a Covid-19 
hotspot. It is a challenging 
time that makes us question 
what God is up to. I think, in 
general, among international 
workers, there is a sense of 
confusion and exhaustion 
from so much uncertainty.   



Lead Pastor:  

Andrew Eby         andrew@npmbchurch.com   
 

Director of Children & Family Ministries:                                     

Emily Fehr            emily@npmbchurch.com  
 

Director of Worship: 

Kristy Erickson    kristy@npmbchurch.com  To sign-up go to:          

https://www.rightnowmedia.org

/Account/Invite/npmbchurch  

MINISTRY STAFF 

Counselor:       

Ernie Reimer   250-785-3869 or 250-785-5833  
 

Counselor:       

Gwen Koop      gwen@npmbchurch.com 

       Operating Budget Report       
 

Last Week’s Giving         Giving to Date         Budget to Date                

                                     $5,952.33                       $135,559.85                $190,611.84 
 

(Our Church year end is April)                                                                                                                         

Online Giving Option: e-transfers@npmbchurch.com  
 

How to tithe during this time? You may send an e-transfer to                                                   

e-transfers@npmbchurch.com, you can bring in cash or cheque during office hours, or 

you can mail in a cheque to NPMB Church 10816 106 St. Fort St. John, BC V1J 5V2. 

 

https://www.rightnowmedia.org/Account/Invite/npmbchurch
https://www.rightnowmedia.org/Account/Invite/npmbchurch

